
 

Headteacher, Ann Fearon, warmly invites you to visit our 

Open Evening 
Tuesday 13th September at 5:15pm 

This evening is intended to introduce you to our school and will feature: 

 

guided tours 

presentations by the Headteacher 

displays in teaching spaces 

the amazing developments on our site 

a chance to meet teachers informally 

opportunities to talk to students about their experiences of school 

 

So please come along, meet students and staff and see the achievements, work and 
success of our school first hand. 

 

Hazelwick School, Hazelwick School Close, Three Bridges, Crawley, West Sussex, 
RH10 1SX 

Telephone: 01293 403344 Email:mbending@hazelwick.org.uk Website: www.hazelwick.org 

 


